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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Docket Nos. 50-277 and 50-278

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are three originals and nineteen
copies of Philadelphia Electric Company's Application for Nnendment of
Facility Operating Licenses DPR-44 and DPR-56. This Application requests
changes to the Peach Bottom Units 2 and 3 Technical Specifications to permit
changes in the settings of certain Main Stream Line instrumentation to allow
testing of hydrogen injection as a means of mitigating IGSCC.

In accordance with Section 170.12 of the Commission's regulations, I am
enclcsing a check payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission in the
amountof$150.00tocoverthefeeforthisfiling.

Very truly yours,

Eug ne J Bradley
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